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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I live in Olympia, WA and am an avid outdoorsman. I've spent time hunting, fishing and running rivers in the

Clearwater Forest. It's an area that's near and dear to my heart and worthy of protection in my humble opinion. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

I think it's critical to consider the many jobs that are linked to the recreation economy, and the positive economic

impacts of Wild and Scenic Rivers. When my friends and I travel to and from Central Idaho we buy food and gas

from local businesses, and often hire guides. These representat long term, sustainable jobs that positively impact

local communities. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Dan Calvert

Olympia, WA 98501

dancalvertsemail@gmail.com

 


